South Lewis Central Schools
District Newsletter Request Form

If you would like a hard copy of each issue of the South Lewis Central School District newsletter mailed to you please complete this form and return it to the address below.  You can also call the District Office at 315-348-2500 and provide the needed information.  
South Lewis Central Schools

ATTN:  Douglas Premo

4264 East Road

PO BOX 10

Turin, NY 13473

DATE:  ___________________

Name: __________________________________________________________________

Mailing Address:  _________________________________________________________

Phone Number: _____________________________

Thank You!
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